
 

 

Are you interested in earning volunteer hours?  

 

The Rolston Newsletter for September is hot off 

the presses and ready to be delivered to various 

houses within the Rolston and Yeoville 

Neighbourhood (between Mohawk and the LINC, and 

between Upper James and Garth). 

 

To help out, contact Al Karsten at 

albertrkarsten@gmail.com to sign up for a delivery 

area (usually about 100 houses). 

 

Thanks for helping us out! 

The Rolston Neighbourhood Planning Team 

Rolston.planning.team@gmail.com 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
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